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Staff Member Katie and
participants, Sean, Dana,
and Quinton, recently
participated in Career Day
at Cumberland Valley High
School. They had the
chance to meet students
during a luncheon and
share their experiences at
the farm in breakout
sessions. Katie described
her career as rewarding
and fulfilling, stating that
even on challengeing days
she goes home knowing
she's made a difference.
She also mentioned that
while she likes to believe
she's made a positive
impact on the participants'
lives, they have 100% made
her life better.

A cabbage contest involved
guessing the weight of a
cabbage, which ultimately
weighed in at 14 1/2 pounds
with a circumference of 40
inches! After the contest, the
outer leaves were removed,
revealing a perfect cabbage
head that was used in various
dishes. The remaining leaves
were given to our animals.

Our pre-vocational team had
a blast at Village Park in
Carlisle! They played multiple
rounds of bocce on the courts
and the competition was
fierce. The outcome of one
game was so close that it had
to be decided by pulling out a
measuring tape! It's clear that
this group has a lot of skilled
players.
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